
RESPONSE TO COMMENTS MADE AT PUBLIC PLANNING MEETING 
 
 
 
The attendees were thanked for attending the public planning meeting and for providing 
comments. 
 
Mayor Victor Contreras of the City of Marion was thanked for reading his written comments.  
As a community affected by Hurricane Harvey and the 2016 Floods, comments from the Mayor 
of the City of Marion were important to AACOG and the region.  The Mayor was assured that 
his comments would be entered into the record. 
 
Staff indicated to the attendees that their comments would be recorded, and that their 
questions, if any, would be answered during the meeting and/or afterward. 
 
No other comments were received outside of the public meeting. 


